
Volume 5, Issue 2  The Anguilla Tennis Academy Newsletter         Early Summer 2013 

Volume 5, Issue 2   The Anguilla Tennis Academy Newsletter                    Page 1 

 

 

 

The ATA was pleased to hold a press conference on 

Tuesday, 7 March, 2013 to announce that Avern 

Gumbs will be awarded a full academic scholarship at 

Clark Atlanta University. 

 

Coach Autumn Williams of Clark Atlanta University of 

Georgia, wrote, “On behalf of Clark Atlanta  

University, the athletic department and the women’s 

tennis team, we are elated that Avern Gumbs has  

chosen Clark Atlanta University as her preferred  

University to matriculate and also participate as a  

student-athlete. She has shown herself to be a very 

studious and hardworking individual, both in  

academics and athletics…. I am more than confident 

that Avern will fit into the mold that is Clark Atlanta University with grace, excitement and  

determination….”  

 

Avern expressed her overwhelming gratitude to God, Mitchelle Lake, Chris Wade, Marvin Hazell, 

ATA Coaches and Staff, Fitness Trainers, Ministry of Education, Department of Education, ALHCS, 

family, church family, sponsors and friends.  She also extended extra special thanks to Clark  

Atlanta University for their generousity. 

 

 

Avern Gumbs awarded Clark Atlanta University Scholarship! 
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ATA @ NYC Marathon Launch 

 
Coach Vallan 

“Running to keep the 
dream alive!” 

@ 
The NYC Marathon 

 
Pledge your support  

@ 
www.anguillatennis.com 

From  
Small island  

to  
Big city 

 
Your pledge 
will help the 

ATA  
continue   

 
‘Shaping Lives’ 

 
Your pledge  
will help the  

ATA  
continue  

  
‘Fulfilling Dreams’ 

Let’s 
Make 

History 
Together 
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The NYC Marathon fundraiser was launched on Tuesday, May 21, 

2013 at a press conference held at the Anguilla Tennis Academy  

Pledge your support at www.anguillatennis.com/NYCMarathon Today!  

Each one reach one and let's accomplish our fundraising goal.  

Click the link below to see the ATA NYC Marathon promo video  
https://vimeo.com/67091692  

http://www.anguillatennis.com/NYCMarathon
https://vimeo.com/67091692
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CONGRATS TO NZINGHA BANKS 
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The Anguilla Tennis Academy congratulates Nzingha Banks for achieving a 
4.0 GPA during the Spring 2013 semester. After her Freshman Year at 
Washburn University in Topeka, KS, Nzingha has finished strong with a  
cumulative GPA of 3.88. She is the ATA’s first female recipient of a full-
ride scholarship. Nzingha and her young tennis teammates finished their 
first tennis season with promise. 
 
Mitch Lake, Founder and CEO of the ATA stated, "Congratulations Nzingha 
on an outstanding first year at University.  You are an exceptional ambas-
sador for the Anguilla Tennis Academy and the Washburn University Lady 
Blues Tennis Netters. We are all proud of you." 
 
Nzingha is currently training at T Bar M Racquet club in Dallas, Texas  
under the supervision of Coach Chris Wade and his team. Avern Gumbs, 
our newest full-ride recipient, will join her this summer!  
 
 
 

 
ATA WISH LIST 

              
             The ATA is currently in need of:  
 

A Projector 
Projector Screen 

Tennis Balls 
 
 

The ATA extends a special thank you to Mimi Connor and family for  
donating a much needed video camera and tripod stand.  

 
Persons interested in donating any of the above items, new or used, may 

contact Mitchelle Lake at info@anguillatennis.com  
 


